#oao, Ariel
“ e University Center
of Samaria

Prof. Alexander Domoshnitsky
Dean of Natural Sciences Faculty

13/01/13

Dear Rector,

I'd like to congratulate you on the successful participation of the students
from your University in the Fourth Mathematical Team Olympiad both
Blitz and Championship Rounds.

In this season, students from 12 countries participated in our competition.
Problems of a very high level were proposed.

Students from your University demonstrated the following result:

Team 20.05.01 — Bronze Medal in Championship
Ekaterina Anikina — Captain

Grigory Sannokov
Elena Podivilova
Alexey Antsiferov

I hope students of your university will participate in our next season's
competitions.

All information can be found on our site: www.i-olymp.net

Best regards.
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Prof Alexander Domoshnitsky
Dean of Faculty of Natural Science
Ariel University
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